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On a number of occasions I have almost been hit by the E scooters and/or E Bikes travelling 
at speed on the footpath especially in and around the access footpaths to Cronulla shopping 
precinct. 

The E scooters and bikes need to be banned within a 1-2 km radius of the Cronulla Shopping 
precinct. 

There is no place for scooters and E-bikes on the footpath or the Cronulla mall. 


